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LIFE
From July 27-30, Whiteaker Middle School held a welcome week for incoming 

sixth graders, where they learned the ropes of middle school and played a series of 
fun games.

BOTTOM: A pair of students take instructions from a teacher. TOP: A group of students take 
part in a scavneger hunt.  Photos by BROOKLYN FLINT of Keizertimes

Whiteaker sixth graders are welcomed into the school. Photo by BROOKLYN FLINT of Keizertimes

The McNary High School class of 2001 
will hold its 20th reunion on Saturday, Aug. 
14.

A family-style picnic is planned at 
Salem’s Riverfront Park from 11 a.m. to 3 
p.m.

At 6 p.m. an adults-only dinner will be 
held at Fork Forty in downtown Salem.

Members of the class of 2001 who want 
to attend the reunion can register via the 
McNary HS Class of 2001 Facebook page, or 
contact Melissa Chapman (melissachappy@
gmail.com) or Eddie Zapien (eddie.zapien@
gmail.com or phone 503-856-6869),

Whiteaker welcomes 
new sixth-grade class 

Reunion held for '01 class

NEWS TIPS?
kt@keizertimes.com

If it's happening in Keizer, or to someone from Keizer — WE WANT TO KNOW.


